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Star Learners for  

10th January 2020 

Reception Ellie 

Year 1 Alvina 

Year 2 Erica 

Year 3 Blake 

Year 4 Bella 

Year 5 Daria 

Year 6 Sidar 

 

 

Breakfast Club 

Breakfast club is £3.00 a  
session and must be booked and paid 

for in advance via the  
Gateway app. 

 
Lunch 

W/C 13th January will be week 2 

Gentle reminder that dinners must 

be paid for in advance.  This can be 

done via School Gateway 

Attendance 

Congratulations to Year 3 for win-

ning the Attendance Award for 

the first week back  with 98.33% 

Dear Parent and Carers, 

 
Welcome back to 2020.  We hope you enjoyed your time off over 
Christmas and New Year. 

 
Over the term we are going to be 
holding some fundraising events in 
order to raise money following the 
horrific wild fires in Australia. 
 
We will start with a non uniform day on 
Friday 17th January at a cost of £1. 
 
The office will also be receiving 
donations.  If you have any further 

ideas for raising money please contact the office.   
 
On 31st January we will be hosting a movie night with hot dogs at a 
cost of £5.  Film to be decided.  
 
We will also be collecting coppers, 2ps and 1ps to fill in the 
Australian map and will be having an Australian themed lunch. 

 
With Mr Smith retiring at Christmas we will be needing 
some volunteers to help clear the snow, should we get 
any,  so that we can gain access to the school grounds.  
We are looking for a suitable replacement but until then 
if you are able to help  please let the office know.  The 
school has plenty of snow shovels !! 

 
We are thrilled to be using MarvellousMe to tell you about the 
wonderful things your child is doing and to celebrate their 
achievements.  If’s free and you can share it with partners, carers 
and grandparents. 
 
Please remember to check you have the latest 
MarvellousMe parent app installed and are logged in.  
You don’t want to miss out ! 
 
There’s lots more information at 
www.marvellousme.com or please ask the office to help. 
 
From next week we will have new procedures for late arrivals.  You 
and you child will be met at the front door by Mrs Nunwa who will 
register your child and reason in our late book and the children will 
be taken to class. There will be no need for parents to come in to 
reception with late children.  It is essential that you ensure that your 
child arrives at school on time to prevent disruption to your child’s 
own learning and others.  Registration times are KS2 8.40-8.50 and 
KS1 8.50-9.00. 
 
There are several ways the School communicates with parents; 
Facebook (Official Featherstone Wood), Website and Schoolgateway.  
You can contact the School via message for child sickness via 
Studybugs or Schoolgateway 
 
May we also take this opportunity to remind parents to monitor 
children on social media groups as we’ve had reports of unpleasant 
conversations on WhatsApp. 

Nursery applications for 

2020 are now open. Our 
Nursery is open every morning 

and we also provide 30 hours+ 

provision for the term after 

your child turns 3 years old. 

Forms available from the office. 



Featherstone Wood Newsletter 

Friday 10th January 2020 

 

Change of menu for Thursday 



January 

Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri 

6 

Return to 

School 

Music club 

KS2Gymnastics 

7 

 

 

 

KS2 Dodgeball 

8 

 

 

 

KS1 Multisports 

9 

 

 

 

KS2 Multisports 

10 

13 

 

 

Music club 

KS2Gymnastics 

14 

 

 

 

KS2 Dodgeball 

15 

 

 

 

KS1 Multisports 

16 

 

 

 

KS2 Multisports 

17 

Non uniform 

day Australia 

20 

 

 

Music club 

KS2Gymnastics 

21 

 

 

 

KS2 Dodgeball 

22 

 

 

 

KS1 Multisports 

23 

 

 

 

KS2 Multisports 

24 

27 

 

 

Music club 

KS2Gymnastics 

28 

 

 

 

KS2 Dodgeball 

 

29 

 

 

 

KS1 Multisports 

30 

 

 

 

KS2 Multisports 

31 

 

Film night 

Featherstone Wood Primary School 
Featherston Road, Stevenage, Herts. SG2 9PP 
Tel: 01438 235550     

Featherstone Wood Calendar 

Friday 10th January 2020 


